Andrew Bacevich Breach Of Trust
Thank you very much for reading andrew bacevich breach of trust. As you may
know, people have search numerous times for their favorite novels like this
andrew bacevich breach of trust, but end up in infectious downloads.
Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of coffee in the afternoon, instead
they juggled with some harmful virus inside their computer.
andrew bacevich breach of trust is available in our book collection an online
access to it is set as public so you can download it instantly.
Our book servers spans in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most less
latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the andrew bacevich breach of trust is universally compatible with
any devices to read
Education Across Borders Patrick Sylvain 2022-02-22 A critical resource for
K-12 educators that serve BIPOC and first-generation students that explores why
inclusive and culturally relevant pedagogy is necessary to ensure the success
of their students For readers of White Folks Who Teach in the Hood…And The Rest
of Y’all Too, Education Across Borders is a strong teacher development resource
for white educators who serve BIPOC students and are looking for culturally
relevant pedagogies that value the diverse experiences of their students. The
practices and values in the U.S. educational system position linguistically,
culturally, and socioeconomically diverse children and families at a
disadvantage.BIPOC dropout rates and levels of stress and anxiety have linked
with non-inclusive school environments. In this collection, three educators and
will draw on their experiences as immigrants and educators to address racial
inequity in the classroom and provide a thorough analysis of different
strategies that create an inclusive classroom environment. With a focus on
Haitian and Dominican students in the U.S., the authors will reveal the
challenges that immigrant and first-generation students face. They'll also
offer insights about topics such as: • How do language policies and social
justice intersect? • How can educators use culturally relevant teaching and
community funds of knowledge to enrich school curriculum? • How can educators
center the needs of the student within the classroom? • How can educators
support Haitian Creole-speaking students?
Restraint Barry R. Posen 2014-06-03 The United States, Barry R. Posen argues in
Restraint, has grown incapable of moderating its ambitions in international
politics. Since the collapse of Soviet power, it has pursued a grand strategy
that he calls "liberal hegemony," one that Posen sees as unnecessary,
counterproductive, costly, and wasteful. Written for policymakers and observers
alike, Restraint explains precisely why this grand strategy works poorly and
then provides a carefully designed alternative grand strategy and an associated
military strategy and force structure. In contrast to the failures and
unexpected problems that have stemmed from America’s consistent overreaching,
Posen makes an urgent argument for restraint in the future use of U.S. military
strength. After setting out the political implications of restraint as a
guiding principle, Posen sketches the appropriate military forces and posture
that would support such a strategy. He works with a deliberately constrained
notion of grand strategy and, even more important, of national security (which
he defines as including sovereignty, territorial integrity, power position, and
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safety). His alternative for military strategy, which Posen calls "command of
the commons," focuses on protecting U.S. global access through naval, air, and
space power, while freeing the United States from most of the relationships
that require the permanent stationing of U.S. forces overseas.
After the Apocalypse Andrew Bacevich 2021-06-08 A bold and urgent perspective
on how American foreign policy must change in response to the shifting world
order of the twenty-first century, from the New York Times bestselling author
of The Limits of Power and The Age of Illusions. The purpose of U.S. foreign
policy has, at least theoretically, been to keep Americans safe. Yet as we
confront a radically changed world, it has become indisputably clear that the
terms of that policy have failed. Washington’s insistence that a market economy
is compatible with the common good, its faith in the idea of the “West” and its
“special relationships,” its conviction that global military primacy is the key
to a stable and sustainable world order—these have brought endless wars and a
succession of moral and material disasters. In a bold reconception of America’s
place in the world, informed by thinking from across the political spectrum,
Andrew J. Bacevich—founder and president of the Quincy Institute for
Responsible Statecraft, a bipartisan Washington think tank dedicated to foreign
policy—lays down a new approach—one that is based on moral pragmatism, mutual
coexistence, and war as a last resort. Confronting the threats of the
future—accelerating climate change, a shift in the international balance of
power, and the ascendance of information technology over brute weapons of
war—his vision calls for nothing less than a profound overhaul of our
understanding of national security. Crucial and provocative, After the
Apocalypse sets out new principles to guide the once-but-no-longer sole
superpower as it navigates a transformed world.
The Invisible Soldiers Ann Hagedorn 2015-07-28 Reveals unsettling practices in
the privatization of American national security services to trace the
establishment of and questionable dependency on private military and security
companies. By the author of Savage Peace. 40,000 first printing.
America's War for the Greater Middle East Andrew J. Bacevich 2017-02-07
LONGLISTED FOR THE NATIONAL BOOK AWARD • A searing reassessment of U.S.
military policy in the Middle East over the past four decades from retired army
colonel and New York Times bestselling author Andrew J. Bacevich, with a new
afterword by the author From the end of World War II until 1980, virtually no
American soldiers were killed in action while serving in the Greater Middle
East. Since 1990, virtually no American soldiers have been killed in action
anywhere else. What caused this shift? Andrew J. Bacevich, one of the country’s
most respected voices on foreign affairs, offers an incisive critical history
of this ongoing military enterprise—now more than thirty years old and with no
end in sight. During the 1980s, Bacevich argues, a great transition occurred.
As the Cold War wound down, the United States initiated a new conflict—a War
for the Greater Middle East—that continues to the present day. The long
twilight struggle with the Soviet Union had involved only occasional and
sporadic fighting. But as this new war unfolded, hostilities became persistent.
From the Balkans and East Africa to the Persian Gulf and Central Asia, U.S.
forces embarked upon a seemingly endless series of campaigns across the Islamic
world. Few achieved anything remotely like conclusive success. Instead, actions
undertaken with expectations of promoting peace and stability produced just the
opposite. As a consequence, phrases like “permanent war” and “open-ended war”
have become part of everyday discourse. Connecting the dots in a way no other
historian has done before, Bacevich weaves a compelling narrative out of
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episodes as varied as the Beirut bombing of 1983, the Mogadishu firefight of
1993, the invasion of Iraq in 2003, and the rise of ISIS in the present decade.
Understanding what America’s costly military exertions have wrought requires
seeing these seemingly discrete events as parts of a single war. It also
requires identifying the errors of judgment made by political leaders in both
parties and by senior military officers who share responsibility for what has
become a monumental march to folly. This Bacevich unflinchingly does. A twentyyear army veteran who served in Vietnam, Andrew J. Bacevich brings the full
weight of his expertise to this vitally important subject. America’s War for
the Greater Middle East is a bracing after-action report from the front lines
of history. It will fundamentally change the way we view America’s engagement
in the world’s most volatile region. Praise for America’s War for the Greater
Middle East “Bacevich is thought-provoking, profane and fearless. . . . [His]
call for Americans to rethink their nation’s militarized approach to the Middle
East is incisive, urgent and essential.”—The New York Times Book Review
“Bacevich’s magnum opus . . . a deft and rhythmic polemic aimed at America’s
failures in the Middle East from the end of Jimmy Carter’s presidency to the
present.”—Robert D. Kaplan, The Wall Street Journal “A critical review of
American policy and military involvement . . . Those familiar with Bacevich’s
work will recognize the clarity of expression, the devastating directness and
the coruscating wit that characterize the writing of one of the most articulate
and incisive living critics of American foreign policy.”—The Washington Post
“[A] monumental new work.”—The Huffington Post “An unparalleled historical tour
de force certain to affect the formation of future U.S. foreign
policy.”—Lieutenant General Paul K. Van Riper, U.S. Marine Corps (Ret.)
They Were Soldiers Ann Jones 2013-10-21 “Unsparing, scathingly direct, and gutwrenching . . . the war Washington doesn’t want you to see” (Andrew J.
Bacevich, New York Times–bestselling author of Washington Rules) This
“uncompromisingly visceral” account (Mother Jones) of what combat does to
American soldiers comes from a veteran journalist who was embedded with troops
in Afghanistan and reveals the harrowing journeys of the wounded, from the
battlefield to back home. Along the way, the author of the acclaimed Kabul in
Winter shows us the dead, wounded, mutilated, brain-damaged, drug-addicted,
suicidal, and homicidal casualties of our distant wars, exploring the
devastating toll such conflicts have taken on us as a nation. “An indispensable
book about America’s current wars and the multiple ways they continue to wound
not only the soldiers but their families and indeed the country itself. Jones
writes with passion and clarity about the tragedies other reporters avoid and
evade.” —Marilyn Young, editor of Iraq and the Lessons of Vietnam
Washington Rules Andrew J. Bacevich 2010-08-03 The bestselling author of The
Limits of Power critically examines the Washington consensus on national
security and why it must change For the last half century, as administrations
have come and gone, the fundamental assumptions about America's military policy
have remained unchanged: American security requires the United States (and us
alone) to maintain a permanent armed presence around the globe, to prepare our
forces for military operations in far-flung regions, and to be ready to
intervene anywhere at any time. In the Obama era, just as in the Bush years,
these beliefs remain unquestioned gospel. In Washington Rules, a vivid,
incisive analysis, Andrew J. Bacevich succinctly presents the origins of this
consensus, forged at a moment when American power was at its height. He exposes
the preconceptions, biases, and habits that underlie our pervasive faith in
military might, especially the notion that overwhelming superiority will oblige
others to accommodate America's needs and desires—whether for cheap oil, cheap
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credit, or cheap consumer goods. And he challenges the usefulness of our
militarism as it has become both unaffordable and increasingly dangerous.
Though our politicians deny it, American global might is faltering. This is the
moment, Bacevich argues, to reconsider the principles which shape American
policy in the world—to acknowledge that fixing Afghanistan should not take
precedence over fixing Detroit. Replacing this Washington consensus is crucial
to America's future, and may yet offer the key to the country's salvation.
Cowardice Chris Walsh 2016-12-06 A provocative look at how cowardice has been
understood from ancient times to the present Coward. It's a grave insult,
likely to provoke anger, shame, even violence. But what exactly is cowardice?
When terrorists are called cowards, does it mean the same as when the term is
applied to soldiers? And what, if anything, does cowardice have to do with the
rest of us? Bringing together sources from court-martial cases to literary and
film classics such as Dante's Inferno, The Red Badge of Courage, and The Thin
Red Line, Cowardice recounts the great harm that both cowards and the fear of
seeming cowardly have done, and traces the idea of cowardice’s power to its
evolutionary roots. But Chris Walsh also shows that this power has faded, most
dramatically on the battlefield. Misconduct that earlier might have been
punished as cowardice has more recently often been treated medically, as an
adverse reaction to trauma, and Walsh explores a parallel therapeutic shift
that reaches beyond war, into the realms of politics, crime, philosophy,
religion, and love. Yet, as Walsh indicates, the therapeutic has not altogether
triumphed—contempt for cowardice endures, and he argues that such contempt can
be a good thing. Courage attracts much more of our attention, but rigorously
understanding cowardice may be more morally useful, for it requires us to think
critically about our duties and our fears, and it helps us to act ethically
when fear and duty conflict. Richly illustrated and filled with fascinating
stories and insights, Cowardice is the first sustained analysis of a neglected
but profound and pervasive feature of human experience.
Dismantling the Empire Chalmers Johnson 2010-08-17 The author of the
bestselling Blowback Trilogy reflects on America's waning power in a masterful
collection of essays In his prophetic book Blowback, published before 9/11,
Chalmers Johnson warned that our secret operations in Iraq and elsewhere around
the globe would exact a price at home. Now, in a brilliant series of essays
written over the last three years, Johnson measures that price and the
resulting dangers America faces. Our reliance on Pentagon economics, a global
empire of bases, and war without end is, he declares, nothing short of "a
suicide option." Dismantling the Empire explores the subjects for which Johnson
is now famous, from the origins of blowback to Barack Obama's Afghanistan
conundrum, including our inept spies, our bad behavior in other countries, our
ill-fought wars, and our capitulation to a military that has taken ever more
control of the federal budget. There is, he proposes, only one way out:
President Obama must begin to dismantle the empire before the Pentagon
dismantles the American Dream. If we do not learn from the fates of past
empires, he suggests, our decline and fall are foreordained. This is Johnson at
his best: delivering both a warning and an urgent prescription for a remedy.
The Armed Forces Officer Richard Moody Swain 2017 In 1950, when he commissioned
the first edition of The Armed Forces Officer, Secretary of Defense George C.
Marshall told its author, S.L.A. Marshall, that "American military officers, of
whatever service, should share common ground ethically and morally." In this
new edition, the authors methodically explore that common ground, reflecting on
the basics of the Profession of Arms, and the officer's special place and
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distinctive obligations within that profession and especially to the
Constitution.
War: How Conflict Shaped Us Margaret MacMillan 2020-10-06 Is peace an
aberration? The bestselling author of Paris 1919 offers a provocative view of
war as an essential component of humanity. NAMED ONE OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF
THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW AND THE EAST HAMPTON STAR “Margaret
MacMillan has produced another seminal work. . . . She is right that we must,
more than ever, think about war. And she has shown us how in this brilliant,
elegantly written book.”—H.R. McMaster, author of Dereliction of Duty and
Battlegrounds: The Fight to Defend the Free World The instinct to fight may be
innate in human nature, but war—organized violence—comes with organized
society. War has shaped humanity’s history, its social and political
institutions, its values and ideas. Our very language, our public spaces, our
private memories, and some of our greatest cultural treasures reflect the glory
and the misery of war. War is an uncomfortable and challenging subject not
least because it brings out both the vilest and the noblest aspects of
humanity. Margaret MacMillan looks at the ways in which war has influenced
human society and how, in turn, changes in political organization, technology,
or ideologies have affected how and why we fight. War: How Conflict Shaped Us
explores such much-debated and controversial questions as: When did war first
start? Does human nature doom us to fight one another? Why has war been
described as the most organized of all human activities? Why are warriors
almost always men? Is war ever within our control? Drawing on lessons from wars
throughout the past, from classical history to the present day, MacMillan
reveals the many faces of war—the way it has determined our past, our future,
our views of the world, and our very conception of ourselves.
Diplomat in Khaki Andrew J. Bacevich 1989
The Seventh Decade Jonathan Schell 2007-11-13 From the bestselling author of
The Fate of the Earth, a provocative look at the urgent threat posed by
America's new nuclear policies When the cold war ended, many Americans believed
the nuclear dilemma had ended with it. Instead, the bomb has moved to the dead
center of foreign policy and even domestic scandal. From missing WMDs to the
outing of CIA agent Valerie Plame, nuclear matters are back on the front page.
In this provocative book, Jonathan Schell argues that a revolution in nuclear
affairs has occurred under the watch of the Bush administration, including a
historic embrace of a first-strike policy to combat proliferation. The
administration has also encouraged a nuclear renaissance at home, with the
development of new generations of such weaponry. Far from curbing nuclear
buildup, Schell contends, our radical policy has provoked proliferation in
Iran, North Korea, and elsewhere; exacerbated global trafficking in nuclear
weapons; and taken the world into an era of unchecked nuclear terror. Incisive
and passionately argued, The Seventh Decade offers essential insight into what
may prove the most volatile decade of the nuclear age.
Wrong Turn Gian Gentile 2015-03-03 A searing indictment of US strategy in
Afghanistan from a distinguished military leader and West Point military
historian—“A remarkable book” (National Review). In 2008, Col. Gian Gentile
exposed a growing rift among military intellectuals with an article titled
“Misreading the Surge Threatens U.S. Army’s Conventional Capabilities,” that
appeared in World Politics Review. While the years of US strategy in
Afghanistan had been dominated by the doctrine of counterinsurgency (COIN),
Gentile and a small group of dissident officers and defense analysts began to
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question the necessity and efficacy of COIN—essentially armed nationbuilding—in achieving the United States’ limited core policy objective in
Afghanistan: the destruction of Al Qaeda. Drawing both on the author’s
experiences as a combat battalion commander in the Iraq War and his research
into the application of counterinsurgency in a variety of historical contexts,
Wrong Turn is a brilliant summation of Gentile’s views of the failures of COIN,
as well as a trenchant reevaluation of US operations in Afghanistan. “Gentile
is convinced that Obama’s ‘surge’ in Afghanistan can’t work. . . . And, if
Afghanistan doesn’t turn around soon, the Democrats . . . who have come to
embrace the Petraeus-Nagl view of modern warfare . . . may find themselves
wondering whether it’s time to go back to the drawing board.” —The New Republic
The Age of Illusions Andrew Bacevich 2020-01-07 A thought-provoking and
penetrating account of the post-Cold war follies and delusions that culminated
in the age of Donald Trump from the bestselling author of The Limits of Power.
When the Cold War ended with the fall of the Berlin Wall, the Washington
establishment felt it had prevailed in a world-historical struggle. Our side
had won, a verdict that was both decisive and irreversible. For the world’s
“indispensable nation,” its “sole superpower,” the future looked very bright.
History, having brought the United States to the very summit of power and
prestige, had validated American-style liberal democratic capitalism as
universally applicable. In the decades to come, Americans would put that claim
to the test. They would embrace the promise of globalization as a source of
unprecedented wealth while embarking on wide-ranging military campaigns to
suppress disorder and enforce American values abroad, confident in the ability
of U.S. forces to defeat any foe. Meanwhile, they placed all their bets on the
White House to deliver on the promise of their Cold War triumph: unequaled
prosperity, lasting peace, and absolute freedom. In The Age of Illusions,
bestselling author Andrew Bacevich takes us from that moment of seemingly
ultimate victory to the age of Trump, telling an epic tale of folly and
delusion. Writing with his usual eloquence and vast knowledge, he explains how,
within a quarter of a century, the United States ended up with gaping
inequality, permanent war, moral confusion, and an increasingly angry and
alienated population, as well, of course, as the strangest president in
American history.
The Warriors Jesse Glenn Gray 1999-01-01 J. Glenn Gray entered the army in May
1941, having been drafted on the same day he achieved his doctorate in
philosophy from Columbia University. Over a decade after his discharge in 1945,
Gray began to reread his war journals and letters in an attempt to find meaning
in his wartime experiences. The result is a philosophical meditation on what
warfare does to us and why soldiers act as they do.
The Pentomic Era: the U. S. Army Between Korea and Vietnam A. J. Bacevich
2012-07-18 This essay is a brief history of the U.S. army during the years
immediately following the Korean War. For many in our own time that periodcorresonding to the two terms of the Eisenhower presidency-has acquired an aura
of congenial simplicity. Americans who survived Vietnam, Watergate, and painful
economical difficulties wistfully recall the 1950s as a time when the nation
possessed a clearly-charted course and had the will and the power to follow it.
Ideal Illusions James Peck 2011-03-15 From a noted historian and foreign-policy
analyst, a groundbreaking critique of the troubling symbiosis between
Washington and the human rights movement The United States has long been hailed
as a powerful force for global human rights. Now, drawing on thousands of
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documents from the CIA, the National Security Council, the Pentagon, and
development agencies, James Peck shows in blunt detail how Washington has
shaped human rights into a potent ideological weapon for purposes having little
to do with rights—and everything to do with furthering America's global reach.
Using the words of Washington's leaders when they are speaking among
themselves, Peck tracks the rise of human rights from its dismissal in the cold
war years as "fuzzy minded" to its calculated adoption, after the Vietnam War,
as a rationale for American foreign engagement. He considers such milestones as
the fight for Soviet dissidents, Tiananmen Square, and today's war on terror,
exposing in the process how the human rights movement has too often failed to
challenge Washington's strategies. A gripping and elegant work of analysis,
Ideal Illusions argues that the movement must break free from Washington if it
is to develop a truly uncompromising critique of power in all its forms.
Blood Money T. Christian Miller 2007-10-15 An investigative reporter pens an
explosive indictment of how the Bush Administration wasted billions in Iraq
through sweetheart deals to G.O.P. supporters, outrageous contracts to corrupt
companies, and absurdly naive assumptions.
The Long War Andrew J. Bacevich 2009-06-22 Essays by a diverse and
distinguished group of historians, political scientists, and sociologists
examine the alarms, emergencies, controversies, and confusions that have
characterized America's Cold War, the post-Cold War interval of the 1990s, and
today's "Global War on Terror." The developments of this "Long War" have left
their imprint on virtually every aspect of American life, and by considering
the period as a whole, this volume is the first to take a truly comprehensive
look at America's response to the national-security crisis touched off by the
events of World War II. Contributors consider topics ranging from grand
strategy and strategic bombing to ideology and economics, and assess the
changing American way of war as the twentieth century progressed. They evaluate
the evolution of the national-security apparatus and the role of dissenters who
viewed the activities of that apparatus with dismay, and they take a fresh look
at the Long War's civic implications and its impact on civil-military
relations. More than a military history, The Long War examines the ideas,
policies, and institutions that have taken shape since the United States
claimed the role of global superpower. In breaking down the old and artificial
boundaries that have traditionally divided the postwar period into neat
historical units, this volume offers fresh perspectives on the current state of
American national security.
Global Discontents Noam Chomsky 2017-12-05 "In wide-ranging discussions with
David Barsamian, his longtime interlocutor, Noam Chomsky asks us to 'consider
the world we are leaving to our grandchildren': one imperiled by climate change
and the growing potential for nuclear war. If the current system is incapable
of dealing with these threats, he argues, it's up to us to radically change
it"--Amazon.com.
Paths of Dissent Andrew Bacevich 2022-08-02 Compiled by New York Times
bestselling author Andrew Bacevich and retired army officer Danny A. Sjursen,
Paths of Dissent: Soldiers Speak Out Against America’s Long War collects
provocative essays from American military veterans who fought in Iraq and
Afghanistan, offering firsthand testimony that illuminates why the Forever Wars
lasted so long while producing so little of value. In the wake of 9/11, the
United States embarked upon a Global War on Terrorism aimed at using American
military power to transform the Greater Middle East. Twenty years later, the
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ensuing forever wars have produced little tangible success while exacting
enormous harm. In Iraq and Afghanistan, the United States has sustained tens of
thousands of casualties while expending trillions of dollars and inflicting
massive suffering on populations that we sought to “liberate.” In Washington
and across the nation at large, the inclination to forget these wars and move
on is palpable. In fact, there is much to be learned and those who served and
fought in these wars are best positioned to teach. The first book of its kind
since the Vietnam era, Paths of Dissent gathers original essays from American
veterans of Iraq and Afghanistan, drawn from all services, ranks, and walks of
life, who have come out in opposition to these conflicts. Selected for their
honesty and eloquence by fellow veterans Andrew Bacevich and Danny A. Sjursen,
these outspoken critics describe not only their motivations for serving, but
also for taking the path of dissent—disappointment and disillusionment; the
dehumanizing impact of combat; the loss of comrades to friendly fire; the
persistence of xenophobia and racism—all of these together exposing the
mendacity that has pervaded the Global War on Terrorism from its very outset.
Combining diverse, critical perspectives with powerful personal testimony,
Paths of Dissent sheds light on the myriad factors that have made America’s
post-9/11 wars costly and misguided exercises in futility.
The Short American Century Andrew J. Bacevich 2012-04-02 In February 1941,
Henry Luce announced the arrival of “The American Century.” But that
century—extending from World War II to the recent economic collapse—has now
ended, victim of strategic miscalculation, military misadventures, and economic
decline. Here some of America’s most distinguished historians place the century
in historical perspective.
American Empire Andrew J. Bacevich 2004-03-15 In a challenging, provocative
book, Andrew Bacevich reconsiders the assumptions and purposes governing the
exercise of American global power. Examining the presidencies of George H. W.
Bush and Bill Clinton—as well as George W. Bush’s first year in office—he
demolishes the view that the United States has failed to devise a replacement
for containment as a basis for foreign policy. He finds instead that successive
post-Cold War administrations have adhered to a well-defined ‘strategy of
openness.’ Motivated by the imperative of economic expansionism, that strategy
aims to foster an open and integrated international order, thereby perpetuating
the undisputed primacy of the world’s sole remaining superpower. Moreover,
openness is not a new strategy, but has been an abiding preoccupation of
policymakers as far back as Woodrow Wilson. Although based on expectations that
eliminating barriers to the movement of trade, capital, and ideas nurtures not
only affluence but also democracy, the aggressive pursuit of openness has met
considerable resistance. To overcome that resistance, U.S. policymakers have
with increasing frequency resorted to force, and military power has emerged as
never before as the preferred instrument of American statecraft, resulting in
the progressive militarization of U.S. foreign policy. Neither indictment nor
celebration, American Empire sees the drive for openness for what it is—a
breathtakingly ambitious project aimed at erecting a global imperium. Large
questions remain about that project’s feasibility and about the human,
financial, and moral costs that it will entail. By penetrating the illusions
obscuring the reality of U.S. policy, this book marks an essential first step
toward finding the answers.
Twilight of the American Century Andrew J. Bacevich 2018-11-15 Andrew Bacevich
is a leading American public intellectual, writing in the fields of culture and
politics with particular attention to war and America’s role in the world.
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Twilight of the American Century is a collection of his selected essays written
since 9/11. In these essays, Bacevich critically examines the U.S. response to
the events of September 2001, as they have played out in the years since,
radically affecting the way Americans see themselves and their nation’s place
in the world. Bacevich is the author of nearly a dozen books and contributes to
a wide variety of publications, including Foreign Affairs, The Nation,
Commonweal, Harper’s, and the London Review of Books. His op-eds have appeared
in the New York Times, Washington Post, and the Wall Street Journal, among
other newspapers. Prior to becoming an academic, he was a professional soldier.
His experience as an Army officer informs his abiding concern regarding the
misuse of American military power and the shortcomings of the U.S. military
system. As a historian, he has tried to see the past differently, thereby
making it usable to the present. Bacevich combines the perspective of a scholar
with the background of a practitioner. His views defy neat categorization as
either liberal or conservative. He belongs to no “school.” His voice and his
views are distinctive, provocative, and refreshing. Those with a focus on
political and cultural developments and who have a critical interest in
America's role in the world will be keenly interested in this book.
Kill Anything That Moves Nick Turse 2013-01-15 Based on classified documents
and first-person interviews, a controversial history of the Vietnam War argues
that American acts of violence against millions of Vietnamese civilians were a
pervasive and systematic part of the war and that soldiers were deliberately
trained and ordered to conduct hate-based slaughter campaigns.
Thank You for Your Service David Finkel 2013-10-01 Now a Major Motion Picture
Directed by American Sniper Writer Jason Hall and Starring Miles Teller The
wars of the past decade have been covered by brave and talented reporters, but
none has reckoned with the psychology of these wars as intimately as the
Pulitzer Prize-winning journalist David Finkel. For The Good Soldiers, his
bestselling account from the front lines of Baghdad, Finkel embedded with the
men of the 2-16 Infantry Battalion during the infamous "surge," a grueling
fifteen-month tour that changed them all forever. In Finkel's hands, readers
can feel what these young men were experiencing, and his harrowing story
instantly became a classic in the literature of modern war. In Thank You for
Your Service, Finkel has done something even more extraordinary. Once again, he
has embedded with some of the men of the 2-16—but this time he has done it at
home, here in the States, after their deployments have ended. He is with them
in their most intimate, painful, and hopeful moments as they try to recover,
and in doing so, he creates an indelible, essential portrait of what life after
war is like—not just for these soldiers, but for their wives, widows, children,
and friends, and for the professionals who are truly trying, and to a great
degree failing, to undo the damage that has been done. The story Finkel tells
is mesmerizing, impossible to put down. With his unparalleled ability to report
a story, he climbs into the hearts and minds of those he writes about. Thank
You for Your Service is an act of understanding, and it offers a more complete
picture than we have ever had of these two essential questions: When we ask
young men and women to go to war, what are we asking of them? And when they
return, what are we thanking them for? One of Publishers Weekly's Best
Nonfiction Books of 2013 One of The Washington Post's Top 10 Books of the Year
A New York Times Notable Book of 2013 An NPR Best Book of 2013 A Kirkus Reviews
Best Nonfiction Book of 2013
Killing Machine Lloyd Gardner 2013-11-12 With Obama’s election to the
presidency in 2008, many believed the United States had entered a new era:
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Obama came into office with high expectations that he would end the war in Iraq
and initiate a new foreign policy that would reestablish American values and
the United States’ leadership role in the world. In this shattering new
assessment, historian Lloyd C. Gardner argues that, despite cosmetic changes,
Obama has simply built on the expanding power base of presidential power that
reaches back across decades and through multiple administrations. The new
president ended the “enhanced interrogation” policy of the Bush administration
but did not abandon the concept of preemption. Obama withdrew from Iraq but has
institutionalized drone warfare—including the White House’s central role in
selecting targets. What has come into view, Gardner argues, is the new face of
American presidential power: high–tech, secretive, global, and lethal. Killing
Machine skillfully narrates the drawdown in Iraq, the counterinsurgency warfare
in Afghanistan, the rise of the use of drones, and targeted assassinations from
al-Awlaki to Bin Laden—drawing from the words of key players in these actions
as well as their major public critics. With unparalleled historical
perspective, Gardner’s book is the new touchstone for understanding not only
the Obama administration but the American presidency itself.
War Over Kosovo Andrew J. Bacevich 2002-01-02 More than any other episode since
the end of the Cold War, the conflict in Kosovo revealed the distinctive
attributes of a new American "way of war." In so doing, Kosovo also brought
into sharp focus the military, political, and moral dilemmas confronting a
liberal democracy intent on wielding preeminent power on a global scale. What
are the moral implications posed by waging high-tech warfare for humanitarian
purposes? Does the precedent set by intervention of this type point toward
peace and stability or toward more war? How well suited are the United States
military and American society as a whole to the security challenges of the age
of globalization? According to Bacevich and Cohen, gauging the "success"
achieved in Kosovo yields important answers to these and related questions. The
volume includes a well-crafted historical overview of the war and six essays
that place it in a broader context. The contributors explore the conflict's
relationship to U.S. grand strategy, the Revolution in Military Affairs, and
American civil-military relations, among other topics. Contributors: William A.
Arkin, Andrew J. Bacevich, Eliot A. Cohen, Alberto R. Coll, James Kurth, Anatol
Lieven, Michael Vickers
The New American Militarism Andrew J. Bacevich 2005-04-01 In this provocative
book, Andrew Bacevich warns of a dangerous dual obsession that has taken hold
of Americans, conservatives, and liberals alike. It is a marriage of militarism
and utopian ideology--of unprecedented military might wed to a blind faith in
the universality of American values. This mindset, the author warns, invites
endless war and the ever-deepening militarization of U.S. policy. It promises
not to perfect but to pervert American ideals and to accelerate the hollowing
out of American democracy. As it alienates others, it will leave the United
States increasingly isolated. It will end in bankruptcy, moral as well as
economic, and in abject failure. With The New American Militarism, which has
been updated with a new Afterword, Bacevich examines the origins and
implications of this misguided enterprise. He shows how American militarism
emerged as a reaction to the Vietnam War. Various groups in American society-soldiers, politicians on the make, intellectuals, strategists, Christian
evangelicals, even purveyors of pop culture--came to see the revival of
military power and the celebration of military values as the antidote to all
the ills besetting the country as a consequence of Vietnam and the 1960s. The
upshot, acutely evident in the aftermath of 9/11, has been a revival of vast
ambitions and certainty, this time married to a pronounced affinity for the
andrew-bacevich-breach-of-trust

10/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 10, 2022 by guest

sword. Bacevich urges us to restore a sense of realism and a sense of
proportion to U.S. policy. He proposes, in short, to bring American purposes
and American methods--especially with regard to the role of the military--back
into harmony with the nation's founding ideals.
American Conservatism Andrew J. Bacevich 2020-04-07 As the nation stands at a
crossroads, Andrew J. Bacevich urges us to reexamine the ideas and values of
the American conservative tradition. What is American conservatism? What are
its core beliefs and values? What answers can it offer to the fundamental
questions we face in the twenty-first century about the common good and the
meaning of freedom, the responsibilities of citizenship, and America’s proper
role in the world? As libertarians, neoconservatives, Never Trump-ers, and
others battle over the label, this landmark collection offers an essential
survey of conservative thought in the United States since 1900, highlighting
the centrality of four key themes: the importance of tradition and the local,
resistance to an ever-expanding state, opposition to the threat of tyranny at
home and abroad, and free markets as the key to sustaining individual liberty.
Andrew J. Bacevich’s incisive selections reveal that American conservatism—in
his words “more akin to an ethos or a disposition than a fixed ideology”—has
hardly been a monolithic entity over the last 120 years, but rather has
developed through fierce internal debate about basic political and social
propositions. Well-known figures such as Ronald Reagan and William F. Buckley
are complemented here by important but less familiar thinkers such as Richard
Weaver and Robert Nisbet, as well as writers not of the political right, like
Randolph Bourne, Joan Didion, and Reinhold Niebuhr, who have been important
influences on conservative thinking. More relevant than ever, this rich, too
often overlooked vein of writing provides essential insights into who Americans
are as a people and offers surprising hope, in a time of extreme polarization,
for finding common ground. It deserves to be rediscovered by readers of all
political persuasions.
The Limits of Power Andrew Bacevich 2008-08-05 A conservative historian and
former military officer calls for specific and practical measures to address
key issues related to America's troubled economy, compromises to true
democratic principles, and inappropriate involvement in military conflicts.
35,000 first printing.
Breach of Trust Andrew J. Bacevich 2013-09-10 A blistering critique of the gulf
between America's soldiers and the society that sends them off to war, from the
bestselling author of The Limits of Power and Washington Rules The United
States has been "at war" in Iraq and Afghanistan for more than a decade. Yet as
war has become normalized, a yawning gap has opened between America's soldiers
and veterans and the society in whose name they fight. For ordinary citizens,
as former secretary of defense Robert Gates has acknowledged, armed conflict
has become an "abstraction" and military service "something for other people to
do." In Breach of Trust, bestselling author Andrew J. Bacevich takes stock of
the separation between Americans and their military, tracing its origins to the
Vietnam era and exploring its pernicious implications: a nation with an abiding
appetite for war waged at enormous expense by a standing army demonstrably
unable to achieve victory. Among the collateral casualties are values once
considered central to democratic practice, including the principle that
responsibility for defending the country should rest with its citizens. Citing
figures as diverse as the martyr-theologian Dietrich Bonhoeffer and the marineturned-anti-warrior Smedley Butler, Breach of Trust summons Americans to
restore that principle. Rather than something for "other people" to do,
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national defense should become the business of "we the people." Should
Americans refuse to shoulder this responsibility, Bacevich warns, the prospect
of endless war, waged by a "foreign legion" of professionals and contractormercenaries, beckons. So too does bankruptcy—moral as well as fiscal.
The Sorrows of Empire Chalmers Johnson 2007-04-01 From the author of the
prophetic national bestseller Blowback, a startling look at militarism,
American style, and its consequences abroad and at home In the years after the
Soviet Union imploded, the United States was described first as the globe's
"lone superpower," then as a "reluctant sheriff," next as the "indispensable
nation," and now, in the wake of 9/11, as a "New Rome." Here, Chalmers Johnson
thoroughly explores the new militarism that is transforming America and
compelling its people to pick up the burden of empire. Reminding us of the
classic warnings against militarism—from George Washington's farewell address
to Dwight Eisenhower's denunciation of the military-industrial complex—Johnson
uncovers its roots deep in our past. Turning to the present, he maps America's
expanding empire of military bases and the vast web of services that supports
them. He offers a vivid look at the new caste of professional warriors who have
infiltrated multiple branches of government, who classify as "secret"
everything they do, and for whom the manipulation of the military budget is of
vital interest. Among Johnson's provocative conclusions is that American
militarism is putting an end to the age of globalization and bankrupting the
United States, even as it creates the conditions for a new century of virulent
blowback. The Sorrows of Empire suggests that the former American republic has
already crossed its Rubicon—with the Pentagon leading the way.
Base Nation David Vine 2015-08-25 American military bases encircle the globe;
from Italy to the Indian Ocean, from Japan to Honduras. The far-reaching story
of the perils of the U. S. military bases and what these bases say about
America today.
Skin in the Game Major General Ret. Dennis Laich 2013-08 "Major General Dennis
Laich is a citizen, a soldier, and a patriot. In Skin in the Game, he invites
Americans to reflect on this very hard truth: the all-volunteer force is a bad
bargain. Basic US military policy needs changing. Here is an essential guide on
where to begin." --Andrew J. Bacevich, author of Breach of Trust: How Americans
Failed Their Soldiers and Their Country Major General Dennis Laich makes a
compelling case that the all-volunteer force no longer works in a world defined
by terrorism, high debts, and widening class differences. He sets up his
argument by posing three fundamental questions: Is the all-volunteer force
working? Will it work in the future? What if we had a war and no one showed up
on our side? The answers to these questions become all too clear once you learn
that less than one percent of US citizens have served in the military over the
last twelve years--even though we've been fighting wars the entire time. What's
more, most of that one percent comes from poor and middle-class families, which
poses numerous questions about social justice. This one percent--the ones that
survive--will bear the scars of their service for the rest of their lives,
while the wealthy and well-connected sit at home. Fortunately, there are
alternatives that could provide the manpower to support national security,
close the civil-military gap, and save taxpayers billions of dollars per year.
It's possible to fight for what's right while ensuring a bright future, Laich
offers a wake-up call that a debt-burdened nation in a dangerous world cannot
afford to ignore.
Drift Rachel Maddow 2013-03-05 The #1 New York Times bestseller that charts
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America’s dangerous drift into a state of perpetual war. Written with bracing
wit and intelligence, Rachel Maddow's Drift argues that we've drifted away from
America's original ideals and become a nation weirdly at peace with perpetual
war. To understand how we've arrived at such a dangerous place, Maddow takes us
from the Vietnam War to today's war in Afghanistan, along the way exploring
Reagan's radical presidency, the disturbing rise of executive authority, the
gradual outsourcing of our war-making capabilities to private companies, the
plummeting percentage of American families whose children fight our constant
wars for us, and even the changing fortunes of G.I. Joe. Ultimately, she shows
us just how much we stand to lose by allowing the scope of American military
power to overpower our political discourse. Sensible yet provocative, dead
serious yet seriously funny, Drift reinvigorates a "loud and jangly" political
debate about our vast and confounding national security state.
The Complex Nick Turse 2009-03-03 A study of the pervasive, continually
changing presence of the Pentagon in everyday American life analyzes the full
range of military incursions into the civilian world--including its
collaborations with Hollywood filmmakers, its ventures with the WWF and NASCAR,
its corporate contacts and contracts, and its role on the Web. Reprint. 25,000
first printing.
No Good Men Among the Living Anand Gopal 2014-04-29 Following three Afghans - a
Taliban commander, a US-backed warlord and a housewife trapped in the middle of
the fighting - through years of US missteps, this dramatic narrative reveals
the workings of America's longest war and the truth behind its prolonged agony.
25,000 first printing.
We Meant Well Peter Van Buren 2011-09-27 A Kirkus Reviews Best Nonfiction of
2011 title From a State Department insider, the first account of our blundering
efforts to rebuild Iraq—a shocking and rollicking true-life tale of Americans
abroad Charged with rebuilding Iraq, would you spend taxpayer money on a sports
mural in Baghdad's most dangerous neighborhood to promote reconciliation
through art? How about an isolated milk factory that cannot get its milk to
market? Or a pastry class training women to open cafés on bombed-out streets
without water or electricity? According to Peter Van Buren, we bought all these
projects and more in the most expensive hearts-and-minds campaign since the
Marshall Plan. We Meant Well is his eyewitness account of the civilian side of
the surge—that surreal and bollixed attempt to defeat terrorism and win over
Iraqis by reconstructing the world we had just destroyed. Leading a State
Department Provincial Reconstruction Team on its quixotic mission, Van Buren
details, with laser-like irony, his yearlong encounter with pointless projects,
bureaucratic fumbling, overwhelmed soldiers, and oblivious administrators
secluded in the world's largest embassy, who fail to realize that you can't
rebuild a country without first picking up the trash. Darkly funny while deadly
serious, We Meant Well is a tragicomic voyage of ineptitude and corruption that
leaves its writer—and readers—appalled and disillusioned but wiser.
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